WORCESTER COLLEGE

OXFORD.

28th November, 1961.

Dear Trueta,

Thank you for your letter. I shall be very glad to accommodate the Anglo-Catalan Society from the 12th to 13th September next, and I have made a provisional booking for these dates. No doubt you will let me know nearer the time what will be involved, whether they are men only or men and women, whether they require lecture of discussion group accommodation, etc. Our charge will be based on our usual conference rate which is two guineas per person per day inclusive of all facilities and gratuities to the staff.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Signed)

R.C.P. Bryan.

Professor J. Trueta, Nuffield Orthopaedic Centre, Headington, Oxford.